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Healthy Schools




Happy New Year from all the Kindergarten Staff. Thank you all for our lovely cards and presents. 

Mini Maestro Sessions

Mini Maestro fees of £2 per week are now due. If your child attends Kindergarten on a Friday a.m. and you would like them to participate, please fill in the attached form and return to Kindergarten with payment of £12 for this half term. 

Football

Football fees of £1 per week are now due. If your child attends Kindergarten on a Tuesday a.m. and you would like them to participate, please fill in the attached form and return to Kindergarten with payment of £6 for this half term. 

Topic

For the next few weeks we will be looking at Winter and Chinese New Year. If you have any artefacts at home your child would wish to share with the class please bring them in. We will also be celebrating and learning about Chinese New Year and Cultures. We will be having food tasting sessions and cooking stir fry. Should you wish for your child not to take part in the food tasting please inform their key-worker.

Safety

Safety: Please ensure you lock the gate behind you when dropping off and collecting your child. Please also note parents are not allowed to drive into school and must park on the main road.

Lunch Boxes; Please provide your child with a named lunch box with no loose items.  Also following our policies please ensure grapes are cut into quaters. Please keep sweet treats and fatty products to a minimum (see the government healthy lunch box advice on the www.food.gov.uk.)
Hot dinners are available daily priced £2.20 daily
Opening times

Kindergarten cannot open until 8.50 until all staff are present.

Staff

We are always available for you to talk to about any issues. Should you not want to discuss a problem or query in front of others please just phone and arrange an appointment. All staff have Key Worker children and they will observe and plan for your child on a weekly basis. If you are not aware of your child’s key worker please see the parental notice board. (above the coat pegs) Your child’s targets for this half term are also displayed here. 
Should you have any requests please let us know as we are always open to change and new ideas.
Student

As you will be aware we have a student working with us this term called Ellie. Please note, due to health and safety reasons Ellie cannot answer the door at any time.
Good News Tree

To encourage home links and children to share information between school and home we have made a Good News Tree.

Should your family or child have any good news, celebrations, awards, certificates etc. write it down/ take a picture and send it into Kindergarten so we can share the good news with everyone. Email:angelap@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk
Parental Agreement Forms.

 Please ensure you fill in the relevant parts sign and return the forms as soon as possible. 

Appropriate clothing

Please ensure your child wears appropriate footwear to Kindergarten. Also appropriate trousers to ensure they can access the toilet with ease. A water-proof coat is also essential as it is a Government requirement that children access outdoor provision at all times and in all weather.

2 simple app

As you will be aware we have been using the 2simple program for a number of months and so far we feel it has proved to be effective in the way we track the children’s learning and the way observations are recorded. Could you please spare the time to write a short review of your experiences so far? This can include your general comments on 2simple, the way in which we are now communicating and if you feel we could make any changes. This will allow us to make any necessary changes ensure all needs of parents/ children are met for our development. We have attached a questionnaire for your convenience (please feel free to complete anonymously and return to the school office), thank you in advance for your time. 
Little Pete
Little Pete our Kindergarten Bear is looking forward to visiting your homes in 2016.

School/kindergarten website

Our new website launches on Friday 29th January. We will email all relevant information and a link to the site next week. 
Term Dates

Please find attached a copy of next years holidays

......................................................................................................................................................................

Football
I would like my child ..................................................................... to partake in the Football. I enclose payment for £6 for this half term.

(Please make cheques payable to St. Peter’s Kindergarten)

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

......................................................................................................................................................................

Mini maestros

I would like my child ..................................................................... to partake in the Mini Maestros. I enclose payment for £12 for this half term.

(Please make cheques payable to St. Peter’s Kindergarten)

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
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